from: ken Pyn |

Sent: 08 October 2019 17:53
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Well Walk Trees

Planning ref: 2019/4731/T
Address : Wellside, Well Walk,NW3

Dear Mr Little,

Like everyone else who lives locally to Wellside | am appalled at the proposed butchery of the three
Lombardy Poplars at Wellside, Well Walk.

Apart from the beauty they bring to Well Walk, one of the most visited by tourists in the Hampstead
area, they are trees in a conservation area where it was thought every tree is protected?

| appreciate that trees have to be managed but what is proposed here is legalised vandalism.

If no thought is given to local opinion then consider that Well Walk is very often used by film and TV
companies as a location. If you encourage the destruction of the appearance of Well all {As this
proposed application will do] you will be ruining away a very profitable film location for Camden
Council.

Please refuse this application.

Yours sincerely,

Ken Pyne



